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Jack

From: Jack Gilliat <gilliatj@doctors.org.uk>
Sent: 09 September 2011 12:23
To: peter.rubin@nuh.nhs.uk
Subject: Re a new letter sent to GMC this pm  cc'd to you

 
Dear Sir Peter 
 
re "I am sorry I cannot help you on this one". 
 
I have sent a letter to the GMC this pm, and have cc'd it to you. 
You should read the last 2 paragraphs.  How the matter is handled now may reflect upon you personally given I have 
charged the GMC with incompetence and corruption in this saga.  Please remember the whole issue revolves around 
the importance of truth, integrity and translating facts showing misconduct, into action.  That is all I have ever asked 
for. 
It requires leadership. 
 
Jack Gilliat 
 
PS  Yes, you can. 


